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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Larimer County Sheriff's Office 
  David Moore, Public Information Officer 
  Public Information Office - 970-980-2501 
 
Subject: Update – Loveland Police Department Officer-Involved Shooting 
Date:  4/29/19 
 
The Eighth Judicial District Critical Incident Response Team (CIRT) is investigating the Loveland 
Police Department officer-involved shooting that occurred on April 29, 2019 in the City of Loveland.  
Investigators would like to speak to anyone who witnessed this incident.  If you have not already spoken 
to an investigator and have information, please call Larimer County Sheriff’s Office Investigator Rita 
Servin at (970)498-5167. 
 
The adult male suspect in this incident continues to receive medical treatment at Medical Center of the 
Rockies and is expected to survive.  No police officers were injured. 
 
No further information will be released at this time. 
 
The original media release issued by the Loveland Police Department is attached to this release. 
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